
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cathedral Church of St. Patrick’s 

September 2020 

The Rt. Rev. John Vaughan:  Bishop Ordinary 

Rev.  Fr. Michael Kerouac, Dean 

Rev. Fr. Tim Gouge, Vicar 

Rev. Fr. Chester O’Brien, Curate 
 

4797 Curtis Blvd.  

Port St. John, FL  32927 

Church Office:  321-802-1311 
 

Fr. Michael’s email:  Michael.kerouac@stpatrickspsj.com 

Website:  stpatrickspsj.org 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StPatspsj 

Twitter:    @StPatricksPort1 

Father Michael’s Musings for September 
Last week was the one-year anniversary of our family’s move to Florida and our engagement 

with St. Patrick’s.  I am glad to say that I rarely open announcements by welcoming people to St. 

Stephen’s anymore, so I am making progress toward my integration to the St. Patrick’s family.  In truth, 

my reflections upon the last year are primarily appreciation for the kindness and the generosity you 

have shown to my family.  From painting and repairing the playground so the grandkids would have a 

safe and attractive place to play, to meals we have shared at various functions, and the growth that we 

have seen in our parish, our family couldn’t be happier that we have become a part of your parish 

family. 

Certainly, it has been a memorable year for other reasons.  The Covid situation threatens 

parish life in churches all across America, and yet our parish has grown, our giving has increased, we 

have made improvements on the building and grounds.  I am very proud of the progress we have all 

made during trying times.  We also had our share of departures.  The Bishop and Johnnie are now 

settled in Ireland.  Some of our members have found other parish homes.  Others have gone on to 

their reward in heaven.  We miss them all, and we will keep them in our prayers. 

We have made progress toward unity this year. The ACA, as one of the four largest Anglican 

jurisdictions, has shared Synods and established sacramental unity with many of our brothers.  We are 

blessed that Father Tim and Heidi are now regulars.  We have had wonderful visits from Fr. Jacobs and 

Fr. Hawtin.  Father John and Mimi have also visited often.  Our services have been shared through the 

Internet with Melody, with Michael and Eileen, and with Abigail when she unable to attend.  We have 

helped our brothers and sisters in Mississippi at St. Barnabas when Father David had Covid by sharing 

our services virtually, and we have been joined by friends in North Carolina, Virginia, Maryland and 

Texas through the streaming services. 

I look forward to the year to come.  As we come out of our isolation and rejoin the community.  

We will share English tea, Irish corned beef, and wonderful memories as Covid fears wane and we can 

embrace each other in fellowship once again.  I thank you for your patience and your kindness.  Now 

that we are part of the neighborhood, we intend to be present more often and to grow together with 

you, within the parish and into our community. 

 

God Bless you all 

Service Times 
Due to Covid-19 all services in the church will be limited 

to social distancing and communion in one kind until 

further notice. 10:00 AM service on Sunday will still be 

live streamed on Facebook till end of year. 

Sunday Services 

8:00 AM Mass – Live  

10:00 AM Mass –Live & Streamed 

5th Sunday Healing Service and Fellowship 

November 29th, 2020 
 

Wednesday Services 

6:00 PM Mass 

 

Friday Services 

No Services during the summer 
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         September 2020 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

September December 

• Saturday September 19th Work Day 
10:00am-12:00pm 

• Saturday October 3rd – Blessing of the 
Animals:  Blessing 4:00pm Spaghetti 
Dinner for Parish only 6:00pm **keep 
watch if this changes.  

• Saturday October 17   British High Tea 
**See bulletin for updated times  

• Saturday December 12th Cookie Walk  

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
Andrea Mustafa 

Cameron Reed Fraizer 

Salud Martinez 

Eileen Leroy 

Matthew Bell Jr. 

Michael Leroy 

Joe & Sandy Thomas 

Fr. John & Mimi Geinzer 

  1 2 
6:00 PM Mass 

3 

 

4 
 

 

5 

 

6 
13th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

Parish Life Meeting 

7 8 9 
6:00 PM Mass 

10 11 

 

12 

 

13 
14th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

Vestry Meeting 

14 15 
 

16 
6:00 PM Mass 

Ember Day 

17 18 

Ember Day 

19 
Church Work Day 
10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Ember Day 

20 
15th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

 

21 

St. Matthew Apostle and 
Evangelist 

22 23 
6:00 PM Mass 

24 25 

 

26 

 

27 
16th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

 

28 29 30 
6:00 PM Mass 

October 1 October 2 October 3 

During the next few months there are a number of ways you can help support the upcoming events at St. Patrick’s Anglican Church.   

1. Cups and saucers and volunteers for British High Tea 

2. Blessing of the Animals.  Volunteers 

3. Paper products: Paper Towel and Toilet paper for the church 

4. Volunteers to work events  

 
 

Saturday September 18th  

10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  
Followed by gourmet hot dogs 

Saturday October 3rd   

Blessing of the Animals and 

Spaghetti Dinner:   

• Blessing 4:00pm  

• Dinner 6:00 pm ($5.00) 

British British British British HHHHigh Teaigh Teaigh Teaigh Tea    

Saturday October 17th **Tentatively 

Please check website for more 

information 


